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ARMENIA

04 May, 2023
43rd Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Luxembourg
Armenia warmly welcomes Luxembourg and thanks for comprehensive presentation of the national report. 
Armenia appreciates the efforts and contributions of Luxembourg to the advancement of the international human rights agenda in the context of its membership to the HRC. 
We commend the significant progress made by Luxembourg in the promotion of gender equality to ensure full participation of women in the political and economic life of the country. In particular, we welcome the introduction of initiatives such as the “Positive Action Program” as well as other projects, campaigns and trainings aimed at deconstructing gender stereotypes. 
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend Luxembourg to take steps to effectively investigate the cases of racial hate speech, including online. 
We wish Luxemburg every success for its review. 
I thank you.
